
14 August 2008 
 
 
 
 
The Secretary  
Senate Standing Committee on Rural and Regional 
Affairs and Transport  
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House  
Canberra ACT 2600 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Inquiry into Natural Resource Management and Conservation Challenges 
 
The Peel-Harvey Catchment Council has significantly contributed to, and participated 
in the development of the submission provided by the South West Catchment Council 
(SWCC) to the Inquiry into Natural Resource Management and Conservation 
Challenges being conducted by the Senate Standing Committee on Rural and 
Regional Affairs and Transport.  Hence by way of our own submission the PHCC 
simply wishes to fully endorse the comments provided by the South West Catchments 
Council. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Jan Star AM 
Chairman 

Peel-Harvey Catchment Council Inc. 
chairman@peel-harvey.org.au  

P.O. Box 332 Mandurah WA 6210 
Ph: (08) 9550 4226 Fax: (08) 9581 4269 
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